
 
 
 
 
 

 
CEP Atlantic Communications Council (CEPACC) 

June 20, 2013 
 

Re: MOA Result 
 

 
Of those who voted,  50.3% rejected the Memorandum 
of Agreement.  
 
The Common Interest Forum is meeting next week, 
June 25 – 27, 2013.  The result of the vote and next steps 
will be discussed.  We will keep the members informed.   
 
We would like to thank all members who attended 
Information Meetings and those who voted using the 
on-line voting system for the first time.   
 
In solidarity, 
 
Penny Fawcett  Phil Briffett 
Lynn Briggs   Bobby MacDonald 
Joyclin Coates  Mary Croke 

 
 


